
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Ward Four FPD Minutes for June 2020 
 
 

The regular monthly meeting of the Ward Four Fire Protection District that was 
scheduled for June 29, 2020 was not held due to the lack of a quorum. The 
following board members were in attendance, Kent Hightower and Billy Wayne 
Pullig. 
 
The governing board will meet at their next regularly scheduled meeting date, 
July 27, 2020, at 7:00 p.m., at 261 Hwy 505. 


